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In this newsletter… 

We have photos galore. So many events and happenings around the school. 
 

Keep an eye out in the Whanganui Chronicle this week as they will be      

publishing an article about our amazing new mural. This is such a treasure 

for our school. Mrs Kaua and her Gifted & Talented students have achieved 

something truly remarkable and will be there for many years to come. 
 

If you are needing to brighten up your day, visit our school Facebook page… 

Mr Scudder, Jackson and Reynz joined in the performance from our visiting 

tour group Kahurangi. 
 

Since Covid-19 we have not held full assemblies. We spent this time        

gathering student voice and listening to our students. We have decided to 

move to House Leader and Heads of School model. We have a more         

interactive format and will now be sharing class items through the         

newsletter or our Facebook page, if it is a video.  

 

Have a great week 

 

God Bless  

Jacqui Luxton 



Congratulations!  
Weddings are in the air…  
 

Miss Bernard is now Mrs Calver. 
Miss Limpus is now Mrs Luff.  
You both made stunning brides! We wish you both many, many   
blessings and happiness. 



Thank you Mrs Kaua and our Gifted & Talented Art students.  

You have created something that is truly remarkable for our school.  







Assembly Change: We are in the process of trialling a new format for our    

assemblies. We have handed this over to our School Council to run. They are going 

to be mixing it up with quizzes, singing and building House pride. 

This week we had the announcement for the winning house who will be going on 

the Big Day Out! Thank you Marni for doing the big reveal. 



Go to our Facebook 

page to see Mr 

Scudder, Jackson 

and Reynz… it will 

brighten up your 

day! 



Black and                                   White Disco 



In Christ I Can… Champions! 
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We have a big catch up this week…  

I am so impressed with the students 

who make a difference for others    

every day. 

We are truly blessed! 
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We need your help… 
If your child is unwell, vomits or has diarrhoea you are   

required to keep your child home 48 hours after all 

symptoms have stopped. 

This is vital to contain the spread of the bug.  

Please use our Absentee App 

when your child is sick. This makes 

things so much easier for us here 

at school. Please give a detailed 

reason as this helps us to monitor 

the spread of illness and to assign 

the correct absence code for the 

Ministry of Education. 



Who to see…  

If you have a query or concern regarding your child please see 

your child’s Teacher first.  

 

If you still require assistance please see your child's Team Leader 

as follows: 

 

Junior Team 

Dallas Limpus: dallasl@stmarys.ac.nz 

Student from JLC, Room 3, 4 and 5 

 

Middle Team 

Cath Daignault: cathd@stmarys.ac.nz 

Students from Rooms 6, 7 and 8 

 

Senior Team 

Ian Kerr: iank@stmarys.ac.nz 

Students from Rooms 9, 10 and 11 

 

If you still require assistance  

Deputy Principal:  

Kate Linklater: katiel@stmarys.ac.nz 

If you still require assistance 

Principal: 

Jacqui Luxton: jacquil@stmarys.ac.nz 



 

November 
Monday 16th: 

 Junior Athletics 

 National Young Leaders Day 
Tuesday 17th: 

 Year 5 & 6 (8 years and up) Athletics 
Wednesday 18th: 

 Rotary Readers 

 Year 7 & 8 Technology @ Cullinane 

 Inter School Athletics 
Thursday 19th: 

 Pita Pit go to lunchonline 
Friday 20th: 

 Cullinane College Scholarship Exams Year 8’s 

 Gifted & Talented Art 

 Mass @ Cullinane Rooms 4 & 5 

 Young Cyclist of the Year 
 

Monday 23rd: 

 Gifted & Talented STEM 
Tuesday 24th: 

 Contributing Athletics 

 Rotary Readers 

 Year 7 & 8 Technology @ Cullinane 
Wednesday 25th: 

 Rotary Readers 

 Year 7 & 8 Technology @ Cullinane 

 Young Cyclist of the year 

 Assembly 
Thursday 26th: 

 Bushy Park - Rooms 4 and 5 
 
 
 

Important dates: 
 

 Wednesday the 2nd of December: Orientation Day for Year 8 
going to Cullinane College 

 Wednesday the 9th December: School Mass 5.30pm 

 Monday the 14th of Decemnber: Year 8 Graduation Dinner 

 Tuesday the 15th of December: Prize Giving 6.30pm 

 Wednesday the 16th: Last day of term - School closes at 
2pm 


